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A 4

August 4, 2009

On behalf of the Arizona Music & Entertainment Hall of Fame, | would like to
thank you for all your help and participation in the July 26th fundraising event we
put on at the Rhythm Room. Your help with getting the word out helped the
event become a big success.

Thank you so much for obtaining all those raffle items and for handling the raffle
ticket drawings. The quality items we raffled off really made a lot of people
happy! The extra revenue from the raffle ticket sales really helped!

| sincerely hope we can work together again in the future,

Respectfully,

Hans Olson,
AMEHOF Treasurer





